
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
Tuesday 14th January 2025  

  
Dear Parents/Carers  

Future Intentions Event  
  
On Thursday 13th March 2025, we will be holding another careers day for your children, focussing on the future 
intentions and aspirations of our students. This day will be dedicated to careers, education and training. During 
which, pupils will be participating in bespoke sessions, watching presentations, taking part in demonstrations and 
gaining a valuable insight into a range of possible career pathways and training opportunities.   
  
The activities will run for 40-60 minutes, with classes of 20-30 pupils. The aim is to inspire and educate our pupils 
on the vast opportunities available to them, raising their aspirations and providing the motivation and support to 
make informed decisions that enable them to achieve their best in life.  
  
Our previous careers events have been a huge success thanks to the fabulous support provided by our parents, 
friends and local community and businesses. Therefore, we would love for these sessions to be delivered by as 
many external agencies, visitors and volunteers as possible.    
  

Can you help?   
Please get in touch, your help and ideas would be greatly appreciated, no matter how big or 

small.  
  
If you are interested in helping, or have any queries, please contact the school office to arrange to speak to me in 
order to answer any questions.  
  
Thank you for your anticipated support,   
  

  
Yours sincerely  
  

  
  

Mr A Hughes  
Head of Mathematics / Careers Lead / Pastoral Lead  

 


